Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Nursing Home Administrators
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 27, 2018, the Board of Nursing Home Administrators, received a petition for Variance or Waiver filed by Michael Buxton, with regard to the number of beds required in a nursing home or otherwise approved facility. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Nursing Home Administrators, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C-07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, telephone: (850)245-4393 or by electronic mail - Anthony.Spivey@flhealth.gov, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Dr. Anthony Spivey, Executive Director, Board of Nursing Home Administrators, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C-07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, (850)245-4393, Anthony.Spivey@flhealth.gov.
